16:24 today

transfers - in/out (non-certificated)

Dear Mr Irving,

Thank you for your call today.

Unfortunately, we are currently experiencing some further delays processing your transfer out due to some technical problems. Please know that we are working as quickly as we can to resolve this, however we will not be able to action it for your immediately. Our Transfers team will contact you with an update you as soon as we are able to provide you with any further progress. They are aware and sympathise with your current frustrations and they have reassured me they are looking to resolve this as soon as possible. This could take another week or two though.

As we previously discussed on the phone, if you still choose to raise a complaint we can facilitate this for you either via secure message or over the phone. It can take up to 8 weeks for a final decision to be made following a complaint.

For the time being, your transfer out has been escalated to our management so that we can ensure you are updated on any progress updates as quickly as possible

Kind Regards,

Clarisse Martin

Interactive Investor

David: +447903009514